
 

 

  

 
 
Notice of Construction: Lakeshore Road Multi-Use Trail 
Chartwell Road to Morrison Road 
 
The Town of Oakville will soon be constructing a new multi-use asphalt trail on Lakeshore 
Road along the south boulevard between Chartwell Road and Morrison Road to promote 
active transportation. Improvements include: 
 

 a new 2 to 2.4 metre wide asphalt pathway;  

 upgraded pedestrian ramps; and  

 boulevard grading and sod placement 
 

The project will begin within the next few weeks and is expected to be completed in 
November. 
 

 
 
What to expect during construction 
The south boulevard will be closed to pedestrian access while the multi-use trail is being 
constructed. Pedestrian traffic will be diverted to the north sidewalk. There may be dust and 
noise, however the town will make every effort to reduce these impacts.  
 
Before contractors arrive to begin the work, we ask that you please remove items located 
within the municipal right of way, including irrigation systems. The town will not be 
responsible for any damage to privately owned items on the town’s property. 
 

Project Limits 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 Work Hours: Work will take place Monday to Friday between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
There may be occasional work on weekends as needed. 

 Sidewalk and Driveway Access:  
 
Pedestrian access within the project limits will be closed and pedestrians will be 
temporarily diverted to the north sidewalk during construction. 
 
If additional work is required that will temporarily restrict access to your 
driveway, we will notify you in advance. 
 

 Traffic Management:  Efforts will be made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users, and residents.  
 

 Traffic will be maintained in each direction with traffic flagging as required 

 Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times 

 Restoration: Following the construction activities, the work area will be restored 
with top soil, sod and/or asphalt where needed. 

 
 
More information 
For more information about this project, please visit oakville.ca and search “Lakeshore 
Road Multi-use Trail”.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
ServiceOakville 
service@oakville.ca 
905-845-6601 
 
 

 

http://www.oakville.ca/

